
 

 

Project Name: 15KV High Voltage Cable 

DATE:   12/23/2022 

 

TO:  Irby Electrical Distributor 

3232 Moffett Rd. 

Mobile, AL 36607 

 

RE:  Notice of Non-Award 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Bidders: 
 
The apparent low bid for this project has been considered by the Alabama State Port Authority. 
However, the Alabama State Port Authority has opted to not move forward with this bid and to 
rebid. 
 
We recognize that you and other members of your company have expended a time and effort in 

preparing and presenting your bid. On behalf of the Alabama State Port Authority, I want to 

thank you for your interest. 

 
It is hoped you will participate in future solicitation issued by the Alabama State Port Authority. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Dillon Sims         _ 

Dillon Sims, Associate Buyer, McDuffie Coal Terminal 
Alabama State Port Authority 

 


